Kevin Long

We do not believe covering contaminants with fabric and soil and letting Rayonier check for leaks
is adequate protection against exposure to toxic wastes that can harm health, including cancer risks.
Sea-level rise, extreme weather and disturbances by animals and people could cause leaks.

This industry needs to clean up its mess completely and move it out of harms way. Rayonier made a
big profit in this area and the burden of the mess they have left behind should be born by them, so
what if it affects their bottom line, it should! This burden should not become the burden of the
people that live, recreate and gather food on the lands and waters that are at risk of contamination
from this site.

It is Department of Ecology's job to protect Washington Citizens from these harms completely, and
the only way to do that is to require a complete clean up of the contamination with the
contamination moved offsite to a lined landfill that accepts such materials. It does not belong in this
sensitive area.

Require complete removal and site clean up, please!

Thank you!



